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SWIMMING CARNIVAL  
Thank you to students, staff and parents who attended our Swimming Carnival on Friday 19th February. From this 
Carnival, a Zone squad has been selected. Congratulations to all swimmers and especially to Jensen G (4C) – broke 
six records and Zarli V (6B) – broke three records. 
Many thanks to all teachers, students and parents for your support and participation in this carnival.  Thanks espe-
cially to Mr Dominic Parkinson for his co-ordination, organisation and leadership of our school carnival.  
A special thank you to Mr Wayne Bingham (grandfather of Kaiya and Maddi H) for ‘volunteering’ his time, expertise 
and equipment at the carnival.  Mr Bingham has a wealth of knowledge and expertise in this area and we are in-
deed fortunate to have his assistance and leadership. 
Thanks everyone for an outstanding carnival. 
 
HIGH SCHOOLS 2017  
The application forms for Expressions of Interest for High School placement in 2017 have arrived. As soon as these 
forms have been processed we will forward them to the parents of students in Year 6. Please note, next Monday 
and Tuesday evenings are Open Nights for Asquith Boys and Girls—Monday, Asquith Boys and Tuesday, Asquith 
Girls. As I advised on the Parent/ Teacher Information Evening, it is important to check newspapers, websites and 
the school Newsletter for information regarding Open Days and Evenings, as most are held in Term 1. Parents of 
students in Year 5 are advised to attend these events at the high schools also, as the decisions regarding placement 
are made early in the year. 
 
ANNUAL SCHOOL REPORT 
The school is in the process of writing the Annual School Report (ASR). As part of this report, we ask the parents to 
complete a survey regarding the activities of the school for 2015. If parents could complete the survey by Friday 
11th March, we would be greatly appreciative. See the link below. (10 Minutes) 
http://goo.gl/forms/CnjO7BI68i 
 
TELL THEM FROM ME 
I am delighted that this term, our school, like many others in the state, will participate in a Department of Educa-
tion initiative: the Tell Them From Me student feedback survey. The survey aims to help improve student learning 
outcomes and measures factors that are known to affect academic achievement and other student outcomes. The 
focus of the NSW-wide survey is on student wellbeing, engagement and effective teaching practices. 
More information about the survey is available at: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents.  
The survey is a great opportunity for our students to provide our school with valuable and quick feedback on what 
they think about school life, how engaged they are with school and the different ways that teachers interact with 
them. Schools in Australia and around the world have used the Tell Them From Me survey to help improve how 
they do things at school. I want to assure you that the survey is confidential and school staff will not be able to 
identify individual students from their responses. The survey is conducted online and will typically take less than 30 
minutes to complete. It will be administered during school hours between 14 March and 8 April. Participating in 
the survey is entirely voluntary. A consent form and a list of frequently asked questions (FAQs) for parents/carers 
about the survey will be sent home with students. If you do not want your child or children to participate, please 
return the consent form to school by Friday 11th March. The FAQs and copies of the consent form, including trans-
lated consent forms, are available from the website above. 
 
 

Di Bower 
Principal    
 
 
Welcome Miss Jones 
We are very fortunate to have Miss Melissa Jones at BPS.  Miss Jones is offering her time voluntarily 
to work with our teachers and students.  At this time she is supporting our kindergarten teachers by 
ensuring our new students are enjoying their new school.  She will also be helping in other class-
rooms and the library when kindergarten is totally settled into school – or when Mrs Layson lets her 
go!  We are so grateful for this extra support and thanks to all the parents who have welcomed her 
to our school. 
 
 

http://goo.gl/forms/CnjO7BI68i
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
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Berowra Public School has created their own FB group for staff and parents of students at the school at -https://
www.facebook.com/groups/BerowraPublicSchool/.  Facebook Admin may send you a private message asking for the 
names of your children and their class teacher if they cannot ascertain from your Facebook profile that you are a par-
ent of Berowra Public School. 
 
SCHOOL SUPPORT GROUP—Thank you for supporting the mufti day. We raised over $400 which will go towards our 
donation to the 2016 classrooms. First disco of the year is on Friday 18th March. Look out for our new Disco note.  
Please let us know if you can help either or both the infant and primary disco session.  
Thank you! Chris 0449 255 168 Jaime 0416 268 981 Tracey & Leanne leaneplmrdg@yahoo.com.au  
 
CANTEEN—The Hot Dog Day was a great success. We hope everyone enjoyed them.  Just remember to get your or-
ders in by the due date so we can order enough for everyone. 
Volunteers are always welcome at the canteen.  If you would like to help out, please see Heather on a Wednesday, 
Thursday or Friday. 
 
SCHOOL BANKING—Banking recommences next week, Tuesday 8th March at 8.50am in the canteen.  Thank you to 
our new coordinators.  If you would like to volunteer as well, help is always needed to spread the load.  
If you would like information about school banking, see the coordinators on Tuesday morning. 
 
COMMUNITY NEWS—Parenting Anxious Children  A seminar for parent of children ages 4-10yrs discussing the na-
ture of anxiety and the different ways it may present in children, risk factors and potential implication for parents and 
children, as well as identification of practical strategies and resources to assist.   
Thursday 10th March from 10am—12noon at Hillview Community Health Centre 1334 Pacific Hwy, Turramurra. Cost 
$10. Registration is essential, phone 9485 6155.  
 
State Music Camps— Student Applications for the 2016 State Music Camps are now open, students should be in at 
least Year 3.  Students from NSW Government schools have been attending State Music Camps for more than 60 
years. Talented music students join together for one week each year to receive expert tutelage and develop their per-
formance skills. Participants rehearse and perform high quality repertoire culminating in a concert for families and 
friends on the final night of the camp.  Musical activities at camp include participation in a major ensemble (symphony 
orchestra, symphonic bands, vocal ensembles, rock band and saxophone ensemble) as well as a number of elective 
ensembles and activities. Elective activities include brass and woodwind ensembles, stage band, jazz improvisation, 
composition, music technology, music theatre, music and movement.  
The dates for State Music Camps this year are as follows:  State *Senior *Music Camp: Sunday 26 June – Friday 1 July 
2016 (last week Term2) State *Junior* Music Camp: Sunday 17 July – Friday 22 July 2016 (first week Term 3) 
The camps will be held at Sydney Academy of Sport, Wakehurst Parkway, Narrabeen. (Office of Communities, Sport & 
Recreation).  Follow the link below to apply - applications close on Friday 6 May 2016. 
Student applications: https://www.artsunit.nsw.edu.au/music/music-camp-student-applications  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact Lindsay Pringle at The Arts Unit via email lind-
say.pringle1@det.nsw.edu.au<mailto:lindsay.pringle1@det.nsw.edu.au> 
 
Carers Support Group  If you care for a relative or friend join us to access information and support on Wednesday 9th 
March from 11am at Berowra Community Health Centre.  Free morning tea but RSVP Marie Brooks 9456 3344. 
 

 
Congratulations to two of our students who tried out at the  
Hornsby Zone Football and Cricket. 
 
Zac B got into both the Football and Cricket teams and Will K got into 
the Football team. 
 
Well done boys! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/BerowraPublicSchool/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/BerowraPublicSchool/
https://www.artsunit.nsw.edu.au/music/music-camp-student-applications
mailto:lindsay.pringle1@det.nsw.edu.au
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MONEY COLLECTION DAYS 
 

Please note that money collection days at Berowra 
Public School are Tuesdays and Thursdays only. 
 
For security of payments it would be appreciated if 
money only be sent to school on these days in a 
signed payment envelope. 
 
We have only two days a week allocated to receipt 
money so please remind your child to give it to their 
teacher in the morning as receipting and banking are 
completed during the day.   
Correct money is appreciated as the office is unable 
to hold change. 
 
Please do not hand payments in after school.  Hand-
ing money into the office may result in confusion for 
the teacher and your child’s name not being marked 
off as paid for sport, excursions and activities. 
 
Any payments for the choir, drama, interschool sport 
or extra curricular activities as well as P&C or       
Support Group fundraisers and the canteen special 
lunch days can also be handed to the class teacher, 
but please include these in separate envelopes and 
with separate payment. 
 
Don’t forget that you can also pay online.  However, 
signed permission envelopes are still required to go 
to the teacher for excursion. Just mark on it that you 
paid online.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

NOTES YOU MAY HAVE MISSED 

Sent 
Out 

Subject Distribution Response 
before  

3/2 General Permission K-6 ASAP 

17/2 Working With Children  K-6 - 

17/2 Online Payment K-6 - 

22/2 Lake Burrendong Camp  Yrs 5 & 6 1/3/16 

25/2 Zone Swimming Carnival Zone Reps 3/3/16 

2/3 BPS Disco K-6 15/3/16 

2/3 Expression of Interest  Yr 6 18/3/16 

2/3 Australian Schools 
Competitions 

3-6 24/3/16 

Most notes are on the BPS website under  
‘Our School’ tab—’Missed a Note?’  

Diary Dates 

MARCH 

Sat 5 ABHS/AGHS Enrichment Class Testing 

Tues 8 Green Mufti Day 

Wed 9 Zone Swimming Carnival at West Pymble 

Thurs 10 Selective High School Test 

Wed 16 Area Swimming Carnival  
P&C Meeting 7.30pm staffroom 

Fri 18 BPS Disco 

Mon 21 Harmony Day  

Thurs 24 Hat Parade 

Fri 25 Good Friday 

Mon 28 Easter Monday 

Tues 29 Parent/teacher interviews  

Thurs 31 School Photos 

APRIL 

Thurs 7 ANZAC Day Ceremony 

Fri 8 Last day of term 1 

Mon 25 ANZAC Day 

Tues 26 Staff Development Day 

Wed 27 Students return for Term 2 

KINDERGARTEN 2017 INFORMATION SESSIONS 
 
 
 
You are cordially invited to attend one of our Infor-
mation Sessions which will be held at Berowra 
Public School. 
 
These sessions are designed to assist you in enrol-
ling your child in kindergarten for 2017. 
 
You will hear about the programs Berowra Public School has to offer, 
how we cater for individual needs and how we provide a balanced 
education for all students.  You will also hear about our student wel-
fare policy, our buddy system and positive steps to providing a happy 
and safe learning environment for your child. 
 
This is the first part of our extensive Kindergarten Orientation Program 
during which we welcome you and your child to Berowra Public School 
and help to make the transition a happy and positive experience. 
 

Session Times 
 

7:00pm Monday 9th May 2016 
or 

10:00am Thursday 19th May 2016 
 
 
 
Jan Layson 
Kindergarten Supervisor 
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Class Awards 

17 Feb - 1 Mar 

KB Jessica C, Kane R, William M, Ruby N 

KR Jack M, Ellia L 

1T Callum L, Jack W, Ivy U, Veronica R 

2C Baylin G, Leon J 

3A Aimee H, Tiana P, Jayden B 

3R Savannah L, Zack C, Liam J 

3/4P Tim C, Samuel F, Abigail C 

4P Natalia G, Evie P, Ellora M 

5B Hayley C, Isabella A, Saxon W, Cooper G, Tyler B, 
Ben  P 

6K Hayleigh S, Riley B, Emily D 

INTERSCHOOL SPORT GRAND FINALINTERSCHOOL SPORT GRAND FINAL  
  

Friday 4th MarchFriday 4th March  
  

PSSA CricketPSSA Cricket  PSSA Softball and TPSSA Softball and T--ballball  

vs Waitaravs Waitara  vs Waitara vs Waitara   
  atat  atat  

James ParkJames Park  Waitiara OvalWaitiara Oval  

  

PSSA League Tag PSSA League Tag   

Junior and Senior1 vs Hornsby Nth 1Junior and Senior1 vs Hornsby Nth 1  

Junior and Senior 2 vs Waitara 1Junior and Senior 2 vs Waitara 1  
always at always at   

Foxglove OvalFoxglove Oval  

PBEL Awards 

17 Feb - 1 Mar 

1S Leanne C 

3A Alexander M 

4P Anthony D, Liam C, Liam C 

6K Eliza O 
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Stewart House  
Clothing Appeal 
 
 

It’s time for a clean out of those cupboards over 
the next few weeks! 
Stewart House are again asking for donations of 
clean clothing. 
 
 

Please return your Stewart House bag to the  
staffroom foyer by Friday 4th March. 
 
 

The pick up truck is coming early the next week 
so no more bags after this date please. 

Samples of exciting Big Writing from 4C 
 

 
Dear J K Rowling, 
Thank you so much for coming to our folly school! 
You are my utter most favourite author! I have ab-
solutely loved your books, especially Harry Potter. 
Also, I have written down some ideas for you to use 
in your next exciting book. It would be wonderful if 
you would like to hear them. This is my story. Hope 
you like it! 
 

The Magic Water 
In a faraway land, far beyond our dimension, there 
lived a normal girl.  Her name was Lily Lavender 
Rosepetal. She lived near a beach and every morn-
ing she would walk swiftly across the sand, feeling 
sand in her toes like soft, gentle pillows. She felt 
the summer breeze flowing through her gorgeous 
black hair as she sniffed in the air smelling the love-
ly smell of beautiful seashells and the calm ocean 
waves. Every day she would collect seashells and 
buy thread to sell amazing shell necklaces and 
sometimes, she would find astonishing pearls to 
add to her beautiful necklaces. All the people in her 
small town would just love her necklaces and she 
enjoyed making them. 
But one day, her mother said mysteriously, “I need 
to tell you something, dear.” 
“What is it, mother?” Lily asked. 
“Please my daughter….” exclaimed her mother 
while looking into her daughter’s deep emerald 
eyes, “just please.... don’t go out to the beach at 
midnight, ok?” 
“Ok, sure” said Lily, feeling petrified. That was 
weird, Lily thought. I have to go to the beach at 
midnight! She sounds pretty serious though. May-
be it’s just a prank. But what if it isn’t? What if 
something bad is going to happen? What if...Oh, 
never mind, she thought and sighed.  
“Anyway, your father is here!” Her mother said, 
trying to change the subject. The doorbell rang. Her 
mother opened the door. 
“Give your old man a hug!” her father exclaimed 
happily, opening his arms wide. Lily leapt into his 
arms and hugged him tightly.  
“Dad, you’re home!” Lily said excitedly. 
“It’s getting late” her mother said. 
 
Freyja C 

 
Dear J K Rowling, 
I love your Harry Potter books. I’m so glad that I 
can give you a story.  
 

Emma and the Whispers in the Walls 
One Tuesday there was a girl called Emma. She was 
12 years old and today was her last day at school 
because she was going to boarding school so she 
packed all her stuff and went. 
The only problem was every one was mean to her 
and someone even stole her pen already. But that 
night she was already making a friend and her 
name was Jaylah and they were ‘bunk buddies’.  
That night Emma was in bed and she heard some-
thing. “Come too close, come too close” said the 
voice. “Did you hear that haunted voice?” said Em-
ma. “Yes” said Jaylah “now go to sleep!” 
After the next day or so the voice cam back. But 
this time it said “come with me, come with me”. 
“Jaylah!” said Emma. “Yes, I heard it and it’s com-
ing from Mr Fowlets office”. “But how is that possi-
ble?” said Jaylah “The voice is in there so let’s go!” 
said Jaylah. So they went in there and there was a 
big red button and a green one. “Press the green 
one!” said Emma “just let me think!” said Jaylah. 
Emma was annoyed about Jaylah so she pressed 
the green one herself. 
The room started shaking like an earthquake. 
“what’s happening” said Emma looking at Jaylah 
angrily “Don’t look at me this is all your fault” said 
Jaylah meanly. The voice came back and it was a 
girl screaming.   
 
Emalee P 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=stewart+house+logo&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.stewarthouse.org.au%2Fstewart-house-day.htm&ei=e6I9Ve3dHMa2mAW7l4DIDw&bvm=bv.91665533,d.dGY&psig=AFQjCNHbJo28TOKlgXvpmx5r2Ilx
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Australian Red Cross Blood Service 
is coming to 

Berowra Community Centre 
on 

 

Tuesday 26th April 
 

Wednesday 27th April 
 

Thursday 28th April 
 

1:30pm  -  6:30pm 
 

Roll up your sleeves and give blood 
 

Please phone 13 14 95  
to make an appointment 
 

Drink up! Have 3 or 4 glasses of water or juice in the hours 
before you donate 
Eat! Have a good sized meal beforehand 
Bring photo ID or your blood donor card with you 

 

WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY 
 

On Tuesday 8th March, 
Berowra Public School  

Student Parliament  
will be holding a  

green mufti day. 

 
Please bring a gold coin donation on the day to support our school parliament  

and the environment. 
 

Did you know? 
A single glass bottle take 4000 years or more to decompose.  

Recycling one aluminium can saves enough energy to run a TV for three hours.  
 Do the right thing, recycle!  

 
Please note that all students must have their shoulders and midriff covered; hair up and 
enclosed shoes. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Kyle Bedwin                                        Jake Johns               
Minister for Environment                Shadow Minister for Environment    

http://www.donateblood.com.au/index.aspx
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Fundraising 
 

Do you like bracelets, anklets and gorgeous beads?  
Or maybe some scrumptious treats?  

Then come to our  
‘Bracelets, Anklets, Guessing and more Stall’!  

 
We are opening 23rd February on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday  

for 4 weeks.  
 

This is for a good cause. We will be donating to The Cancer Council and as there 
are people in need all over the world, We have decided to donate some money 

to them as well.  
 

So come to our Bracelets, Anklets, Guessing and more Stall. 
 

Yours sincerely 
Zoe, Mischa, Bronte, Zara, Danielle and Sarah  

Disclaimer:    Advertisements placed in THE CREST do not reflect an endorsement or otherwise 

by Berowra Public School of that product or service.   

Information in the advertisement is entirely the responsibility of the advertiser.  
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SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB ORDERS 
 
Please note that parents have the option, if they prefer to do so, of 
directly ordering and paying for their book club orders online, rather 
than submitting paper order forms and cash/cheque/credit card slips 
to the school office. For how to do this, please see ad opposite. If 
parents do order and pay online, their order will be sent to the school 
along with the main school book club order for delivery to their child's 
classroom. This means that the benefit is convenience of paying (and 
perhaps hiding an order from your child more easily than previously), 
rather than any speedier delivery.  
Please be aware when ordering and paying online that if you want 
your order to be SECRET and not to be sent to your child's class-
room, you must let the book club coordinators, Natasha Steele 
and Tammy Allen, know this and give them some way of con-
tacting you when the order arrives, preferably mobile number, or 
the order will be sent to your child in their classroom. Natasha and 
Tammy can be contacted directly if you know either of them, or alter-
natively via a note in the book club letterbox in the school office. Any 
such notes must be dropped in the book club letterbox by the cut off 
date for returning order forms for the issue, or they may not be seen 
as the book club letterbox is only checked at this time.  
The old method of ordering by returning paper order forms to the 
book club letterbox in the school office and paying by cash or cheque 
is still available. If you want your order to be SECRET, please 
clearly write ‘SECRET’ beside your phone number on the order 
form. Again, please be sure your order is returned by the cut off date 
for the issue.  
Thank you! 

Fundraiser for Stephanie 
 

In August last year, Stephanie Carpenter found a lump on the back of her leg. After three months of doctors 

trips, surgeries and tests, she was diagnosed with Ewings Sarcoma. Ewings Sarcoma is a rare disease in which 

cancer cells are found in the bone. To treat this, she is undergoing 7 months of chemo. 

Steph should have been starting her second year of a Psychology degree this year and instead has had to put 

her entire life on hold while she undergoes treatment. Her parents are both still working and her younger 

brother is still going to school everyday as normal. Despite the enormous changes that have taken place for 

them all over the last few months, they are all doing their best to maintain a positive attitude and look ahead 

to the finish line in June/July when Steph will finally be able to stop treatment.  As part of her treatment 

she is required to go into the hospital regularly, her mum has become needle nurse at home and both her   

parents juggle days off so that they can be with her during her full days in hospital. 

 

Steph has been a team member at Coles Berowra for a number of years now, and we have decided to put    

together to try and raise some money to help Steph and her family along on her road to recovery. It is a  

massive journey for all of them and we are all so proud of how strong they have been the whole way! We want 

to make sure they all know that we, and the rest of the Berowra Community are behind them every step of 

the way. 

 

We will be holding a trivia fundraiser night at Berowra RSL on Saturday 5th March. Tickets will be $20 per 

person. You can purchase these from Jo Hyland the deli manager at Coles or through the RSL. We will be 

holding a silent auction on the night with eftpos available, and are looking for donations of items we would be 

able to auction. We are happy to auction off services, as well as goods. 

 

If you would like to purchase tickets to the trivia night or make any donations towards the silent auction, or 

directly into Steph’s fund, please contact Jo Hyl;and or Kerry Craney at Coles Berowra Heights.  
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SCHOOL SUPPORT GROUP SCHOOL SUPPORT GROUP   

FUNDRAISINGFUNDRAISING 

NAME LABELSNAME LABELS  
Please help Berowra Public School raise money when you are buying name labels for 

clothes, school items and lunch boxes etc.  

By using a fundraising code (BPSS) that links to Berowra Public School, the school will re-

ceive a  

percentage of the money spent!   

The websites we are registered with are :- 

 

 

 

 

OUR SCHOOL FUNDRAISING CODE IS BPSS 

 

To place an order, create a personal account online and then enter the fundraising code 

BPSS at the checkout/payment section.  The code is the same for both organisations.  

Money raised will go towards school resources and projects. 

 

Thank you 

www.stuckonyou.com.au 

www.brightstars.com.au 

http://www.stuckonyou.com.au/
http://www.brightstars.com.au/
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Did you know??? 
  

Under the Companion Animals Act 1998 

No 87 (14.1.e), dogs are prohibited in 

school grounds, (whether or not they 

are leashed or otherwise controlled). 

 

For the safety of all students, toddlers, 

babies and adults, please do not bring dogs into the 

school grounds, even on leashes. Some children have a 

genuine fear and it can be quite distressing for them as 

well as for parents, particularly those with very young 

children.  

Thank you for your support in this matter. 
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Berowra Public School 
Awards 

 

    20 x           

  
TWENTY “Gumleaf Gotchas” equals ONE citizenship certificate 

 

                                                                                        

   

 

 

Any combination of FOUR merit/citizenship certificate equals 
ONE Honour Certificate 

 

 

 

 

 

THREE Honour Certificates equals ONE Pennant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TWO Pennants equals ONE Medal 
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BPS Swimming Carnival Results 2016

1st 2nd 3rd 4th
Boys Junior Medley Jensen G     NR Lincoln V
Girls Junior Medley Alicia S
Boys Senior Medley Cooper G Jake E
Girls Senior Medley Zarli V Hayleigh S Neve R
50m Freestyle
8 Years    Boys Alex J Dean G Baylin G Archie R
                  Girls Chloe L Cayleigh H Anna P

9 Years    Boys Alex H Jarvis L Jackson C Finn L
                  Girls Natasha W Isabella C Zoe D Isabella J
10 Years  Boys Jensen G     NR Jake DaS Lincoln V Jonathan C
                  Girls India H Alicia S Megan W Katie C
11 Years  Boys Cooper G Daniel H Will P Ben P
                  Girls Neve R Hayleigh S Aleisha C Hayley C

12 Years  Boys Zac B Riley B William K Harry D
                  Girls Zarli V    NR Polly V Caitlin C Emily DaS
50m Breaststroke
Junior      Boys Jensen G     NR Lincoln V Jarvis L Alex J
                  Girls Alicia S Isabella J Katie C Megan W
11 Years  Boys Cooper G Daniel H Danny C Will P
                  Girls Abbie C Hayleigh S Zoe V Zara G
12 Years  Boys Jude M Daniel W Kyle B Riley B
                  Girls Zarli V Polly V Chloe G Olivia B
50m Backstroke
Junior      Boys Jensen G     NR Lincoln V Jarvis L Jonathan C
                  Girls Alicia S Megan W Natasha W Katie C
11 Years  Boys Will P Cooper G Daniel H Danny C
                  Girls Neve R Hayleigh S Monique W Hayley C
12 Years  Boys Daniel W Riley B Kyle B Jake E
                  Girls Zarli V    NR Layla W Caitlin C Molly H
50m Butterfly
Junior      Boys Jensen G     NR Lincoln V
                  Girls Alicia S Katie C
11 Years  Boys Cooper G
                  Girls Hayleigh S
12 Years  Boys Jake E
                  Girls Zarli V    NR
100m Freestyle
Open        Boys Jensen G     NR Cooper G Lincoln V Alex H
Open        Girls Zarli V Hayleigh S Neve R Polly V
Relays 
Junior      Boys Wombat Kangaroo Koala Emu
Junior      Girls Wombat Kangaroo Koala Emu
Senior       Boys Wombat Kangaroo Emu Koala
Senior       Girls Kangaroo Emu Koala Wombat
Overall House Places Kangaroo Wombat Koala Emu
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